
November 1, 2021 
Construction Alert #15:

TEMPORARY WATER SHUTDOWN

A water service line was compromise today, Monday, November 1, 2021, 
between 3rd to 2nd Avenue on Flagler Street.  The Miami Dade County Water 
& Sewer team was called, and we are waiting for their repair crew to come on 
out to fix the line.  It is unknown at this time the duration of the work. We will 
keep everyone inform.

For additional information, please contact Public Information Officer Wanda 
Mendez at 786-285-9407. Additional project information can be found on the 
project website, miamidda.com/Flagler-street-Miami.




